Eleanor Lott
L T N N P A S A IO

From: Paul Blais

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 3:45 PM

To: Eleanor Lott; Hsing Liu

Subject: RE: Pacific Satellite Connection Inc., SES-MOD-20120827-00787, E070270

Eddie Maloouf was unable to withdrawn the application per our conversation last week but he agreed to allow me to do
it for him so | dismissed the application per his request. Please return the file to Eleanor for final processing.

Paul Blais

Chief, Systems Analysis Branch

International Bureau, Federal Communications Commission
202.418.7274

From: Eleanor Lott

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 2:15 PM

To: Paul Blais; Hsing Liu

Subject: RE: Pacific Satellite Connection Inc., SES-MOD-20120827-00787, E070270

OK

From: Paul Blais

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 2:07 PM

To: Hsing Liu; Eleanor Lott

Subject: Pacific Satellite Connection Inc., SES-MOD-20120827-00787, E070270

This application is being withdrawn today because the operator is just installing the E970403 1.5 meter antenna on this
truck which already has the E070271 4.5 meter antenna installed on it. They were modifying the wrong call sign!

Paul Blais

Chief, Systems Analysis Branch

International Bureau, Federal Communications Commission
202.418.7274



